
  

  

 

 

Meeting Communique – 6 March 2025 

The Queensland Energy System Advisory Board (the Board) held their fourth meeting 
online on 6 March 2025. 
 
Queensland Treasury presented to the Board a range of insights from the initial energy 
system modelling that has been undertaken. The initial modelling has focused on 
understanding the potential pathways and impacts of different variables, and on delivering 
an affordable, reliable and sustainable Queensland electricity system. It is the first phase of 
detailed energy system modelling that Queensland Treasury is undertaking. 
 
Queensland Treasury outlined the assumptions and variables tested in the initial modelling 
phase and sought Board feedback on the proposed assumptions for the next phase of 
modelling. It was agreed the assumptions would be shared for further out-of-session 
consideration and feedback.    
 
The Board will meet in April to continue discussions on the modelling underway, including 
scenario development and final assumptions.  
 
The Board agreed to further consider the amended Terms of Reference and Forward Work 
Program during the meeting to be held in April.  

Next Meeting 
The next meeting will be in April 2025.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


